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28'h August 2012 Reg. No. WOO80-01 

Re: Notice in accordance with Section 34(2) of the Waste Management Licensing 
Regulations regarding a Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name of 
Carnegie J.W. & Co. Ltd.. for a facility at Dillonsdown, Blessinnton, Co. Wicklow. 

Dear Mr. Fraher 

I wish to inform you that the Agency received a request from Carnegie J.W. & Co. 
Ltd. for a Technical Amendment, under Section 42(B)1 of the Waste Management 
Acts to their existing licence for the above mentioned facility. 

I am to advise that the Agency has considered the request for an amendment and a 
decision has been made to amend Licence, Reg No: WOO80-01. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the formal Technical Amendment which was issued to 
the above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the 
existing Waste Licence Reg. No. WOO80-01. 

If you have any further queries please contact Damien Masterson who can be 
contacted at the following telephone number 053 9 160600 

Yours sincerely, 
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Qphine Lee 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 
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28‘h August 2012 Reg. No. WOO80-01 

Re: Notice in accordance with Section 34(2) of the Waste Management Licensing 
Regulations regarding a Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name of 
Carnenie J.W. & Co. Ltd., for a facility at Dillonsdown, Blessinnton, Co. Wicklow. 

Dear Mr. Dick 

I wish to inform you that the Agency received a request from Carnegie J.W. & Co. 
Ltd. for a Technical Amendment, under Section 42(B)1 of the Waste Management 
Acts to their existing licence for the above mentioned facility. 

I am to advise that the Agency has considered the request for an amendment and a 
decision has been made to amend Licence, Reg No: WOO80-01. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the formal Technical Amendment which was issued to 
the above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the 
existing Waste Licence Reg. No. WOO80-01. 

If you have any further queries please contact Damien Masterson who can be 
contacted at the following telephone number 053 91 60600 

Yours sincerely, 
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Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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2gth August 2012 Reg. No. WOOSO-01 

Re: Notice in accordance with Section 34(2) of the Waste Management Licensing 
Regulations regardinp a Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name of 
Carneaie J.W. & Co. Ltd., for a facility at Dillonsdown. Blessinaton, Co. Wicklow. 

Dear Ms Halloran 

I wish to inform you that the Agency received a request from Carnegie J.W. & Co. 
Ltd. for a Technical Amendment, under Section 42(B)1 of the Waste Management 
Acts to their existing licence for the above mentioned facility. 

I am to advise that the Agency has considered the request for an amendment and a 
decision has been made to amend Licence, Reg No: WOOSO-01. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the formal Technical Amendment which was issued to 
the above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the 
existing Waste Licence Reg. No. WOOSO-01. 

If you have any further queries please contact Damien Masterson who can be 
contacted at the following telephone number 053 91 60600 

Yours sincerely, 

J sephine Lee 
Jogramme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 
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